
 

 

Message from the Headteacher                        Important Dates to note… 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

World Book Day 

 

 

 

 

 

Good News 

 

                                                                                    Value Focus for October 
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  Email:  head@stmarys-pri.northants-ecl.gov.uk    
                                                                                                   Website: www.stmarysrc-astonlewalls.co.uk 

                                                         

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

At the weekend some of our children made their 

First Holy Communion. It was a wonderful 

occasion. A big thank you to everyone, who 

contributed to success of the day. Today I have 

sent out the parent survey analysis. Thank you for 

all the comments they are very useful - suggestions 

are always most welcomed.  

There are lots events coming up.  Please look at 

the details for sports day next week. I hope to see 

you there. 

Best Wishes 

Mrs K. Yuen     

Photo returns by Monday  20th  9am at latest 

  

 

18
th

 June – Village Fete – School choir to sing 

23
rd

 June –Olympics Day - Sports day in the afternoon (more 

details to follow) 

1
st
 July- Y5/6 Stratford Visit 

3
rd

 July Choir singing at St Augustine’s Church Daventry 

11
th

 July – Reports to parents 

12
th

 July – Opportunity to discuss report with class teacher 

14
th

 July – Summer Production at Chipping Warden Village 

Hall 

15
th

 July – PTFA Barbecue 

17
th

 June School Mass at 9.30am (Parents most welcome) 

18
th

 July - Whole school visit to The Space Centre in Leicester 

20
th

 July – Last day of term 

20
th

 July- Leavers assembly – 1.30pm all welcome 

 
 

 

 

St. Mary’s Catholic Primary School Newsletter       

                                                                                          Pentecost Term 9 – 2016  

Headteacher: Mrs K. Yuen B.Ed. (Hons) M.A. NPQH 

                           St. Mary’s Catholic Primary School Newsletter 

       St. Mary’s Catholic Primary School Newsletter 
                    Advent Term 1 – 2015 
                             Headteacher Mrs K. Yuen B.Ed.(Hons) M,A. NPQH             Advent 
Term 1 – 2015 
                             Headteacher Mrs K. Yuen B.Ed.(Hons) M,A. NPQH 

 

 

“a place of educational excellence 

with Christ at its centre” 
 

Keep in contact:       Tel:  01295 660258  

Please check our website for regular updates                           

 

 

 

 

 

Value for June - Love 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
  

  

 

                                            

Science Week Excitement  
We launched with Atomic Tom’s explosive assembly and 

class workshops. Each class has been focusing on various 

themes including a visit to Pocket Park, dissecting owl 

pellets. Ms Lingard came on Wednesday for rocket 

launching. You can see the sheer delight and surprise on 

their faces. 

 

 

PTFA BARBECUE – 15th July 

The planning of this is well under way. If you can 

help in any way, please contact a PTFA member 

or let the office know. 

Thank you 

 

 

International/ Olympic Sports Day – Thursday 23rd June       
During the morning the school will split into 4 groups and participate in activities as part of a journey through the 

continents exploring a variety of cultural themes. In the afternoon the children will be back as classes but 

representing different continents. From 1.30-2.10pm KS1 – Activities first KS2 – Races novelty and running races 

2.10pm swap over 2.15pm – 2.55pm KS2 – Activities KS1 – Races novelty and running races. The winning 

continent will be announced the next day. Gate will open at 1.25pm for parents who are most welcome.  
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